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From: Ludmilla lyavoo [mailto:Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk] 

Sent: 25 June 2018 14:53 

To: CLARK, Simon (BARNET, ENFIELD AND HARINGEY MENTAL HEALTH NHS TRUST) 

Subject: MrS Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Importance: High 

Classification: OFFICIAL Dear Mr Clark, 

I am a solicitor for the London Borough of Enfield. I understand that Mr Cordell was contacted by the 
Community Mental Health Team. I was advised by Dr Scurlock on 15th June 2018 that Mr Cordell did 
not attend the assessments he was offered. Can you please confirm whether this is the position? 

However if he did attend, may I please have the outcome of the assessment? The matter is listed in 
court tomorrow and your urgent response will be appreciated. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Ludmilla lyavoo 

Solicitor 
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